

School Council

Potten End C of E Primary School SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING

Agenda

- Welcome
- Apologies
- Agree minutes of last meeting
- Matters arising from last meeting
- Health and Safety
- Matters arising from S and W box
- A.O.B.
- Next meeting
- Close

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON 14th June 2017

1. Welcome:

Jake welcomed Mrs Hood, all the school councillors and Mrs Gasper.

2. Apologies:

All present.

3. Agree minutes of last meeting:

Minutes agreed.

4. Matters arising from last meeting:

School notice board suggestion, see S & W section.

5. Health and Safety:

Grace asked if boys and girls with long hair can wear it down? Mrs Hood said she will talk to Mr Morris re the school policy on this.

6. Matters arising from S and W box:

(1) Can we have a school notice board? We are thinking of having a whiteboard which helps keep everyone upto date with school council/eco council meetings etc.

Mrs Hood thought this was a good idea.

(2) Megan & Lily- Can we have some library helpers and a trolley to put returned books on? Oliver will speak to Mrs Norman about this.

(3) Saranya - Can year 4 can have a longer lunch time?

Mrs Hood said that we cannot as the government states how long the breaktimes/lunchtimes are to be.

(4) Elodie B - Can we have a dance club?

We will be having Energise weekly and we may put music on in the playground at break.

(5) Zak - Why don't we get to use the other half of the coloured playground for basketball?

Mrs Hood said that you can play basketball in a smaller area.

(6) Ella - Can we have a photography club?

We will speak to Mr Morris to see what he thinks.

(7) Jake B - Can we have some disco parties?

Mrs Hood said that some are organised by F.O.S so no more are needed.

7. A.O.B:

(1) Mrs Hood was asked why don't we celebrate Father's Day?

She said that we are making cards this year and that Mother's Day is a Church celebration and therefore is celebrated more as we are a church school.

(2) We have bought an outside classroom. Mrs Hood asked the councillors if they could think of suggestions on how to raise money for the little items to go in it e.g bean bags etc. She said to let her or Mrs Gasper know.

8. Next Meeting: Tuesday 20.6.17.

9. Meeting closed: 11.06 am